
Mrs. Myslik’s K-1 News and Notes 

May 20, 2024 

Word of God - This week our Christ-light lessons focus on 
some of the “Heroes of Faith.”  We will be learning about 
Daniel in the Lions’ Den and then about the life of Queen 
Esther.  May God bless us with the strong faith these heroes 
had!  

Kindergarteners This week the kindergarteners are learning 

about the letter Zz. The last new letter of the alphabet! It is so 

exciting to see how well these students are doing as they sound 

out new words and read whole stories. 

 

Our first graders will have their spelling test on Tuesday, May 21. 

Their words are the oo words we worked on last week and 

yesterday.  

 

This week Wednesday through next 

week the class will be learning about 

a set of words that have a “tag-along-

e.” We call it this because there is no 

real reason for the e to be there, it is 

just hanging out at the end of the 

word. Their final test will be next 

week Wednesday, May 29. 

 

 

 

 

 

Track and Field Day was a great success! Thank you to all the 

parents who helped out!!!! We could not have had this event 

without you! The children did a great job and really were excited 

about the day. Each child will receive a certificate that lists each 

event and how they did on that event. It will come home once all the ribbons are written out. 

Ribbons will be given to the first, second, and third place students for each event, by grade level 

and gender. The kindergarten girls will have a first, second, and third place finisher for each event 

and kindergarten boys will have a first, second, and third place finisher for each event. First and 

First Grade Spelling List: 

Test on May 29 

tag-along-e trickers: 

1. raise 

2. leave 

3. noise 

4. house 

5. please 

Memory Words: 

6. live 

7. eight 

8. old 

9. hold 

10. write 

First Grade Spelling List: 

Test on May 21 

Long oo Words: 

1. moon 

2. spoon 

3. room 

4. broom 

Short oo Words: 

5. book 

6. took 

7. shook 

8. hood 

9. wood 

10. stood 

 



second graders are grouped together, so there is a grade 1-2 girls first, second, and third place 

finisher and a grades 1-2 boys first, second, and third place finisher for each event.  

 

Hot lunch this week is pizza cups and mac ‘n cheese. 

 

Let’s have a terrific week! 

Mrs. Myslik 


